Richards Middle School Dress Code Information | 2023

As you shop and prepare for the school year ahead, please be mindful of the following Dress Code specifics.
Students are expected to dress in a manner that is supportive of a positive learning environment. Students shall not
dress in a way as to DISTRACT from the learning environment. Below are some examples.

Please review your student’s agenda for all Dress Code Guidelines.

e All pants should be worn at the waist.
Pants cannot “SAG”. No underclothing (boxers
or shorts) should be visible.

e No tank tops (boys or girls), tops that reveal
midriff, or sheer clothing that makes
underclothing visible are allowed at school.

o Shorts and skirts can be no shorter than 5 inches e No head accessories can be worn at school.
above the kneecap. Leggings must be covered in This includes hats, bandanas, full headscarves,
the back with a long top. berets, toboggans, and hoodies.

e Holes should not be visible higher than 5 inches

above the knees. e No Ear buds, Headphones, or electronic devices

should be visible at school.
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